## Bringing Chromebooks Back to School

Dear Parents,

Monday begins our 4 day a week schedule! We are excited to have students back at Northside. Students in grades 1st thru 5th grade will need to bring back their chromebook and charger that was checked out from Northside beginning on Monday, March 15, 2021. This will help to have enough devices to use here at Northside.

Please make sure the chromebook is transported inside a backpack along with the charger. If students need the device for Wednesday instruction it will be sent back home as needed.

Here is a link to a video about transporting your chromebook. <a href="https://youtu.be/0mkqp3B8DXE">https://youtu.be/0mkqp3B8DXE</a>

Thank you,
Northside Elementary School